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February 21, 1991

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, SC 20555

Reference: Certificate of Compliance No. 9145 Timely Renewal

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Please find enclosed 6 copies of the consolidated SAR package for
Certificate of Compliance No. 9145 for our model NuPac 50 shipping
packages. Section 9.0 has been updated with the new Quality
Assurance Manual and NRC approva) letter.

All other sections-of SAR remain unchanged and have been retyped
for clarity and format to meet the requirements of Regulatory Guide
7.9.

We have included a check in the amount of $150.00 for processing
this renewal.

Thank you again for your notice of 1/14/91 concerning this renewal
and we look forward to a continued good working relationship.

Sincerely,

HUPAC SERVICES DIVISION, INC.

M
.

R. L. Williams
Director of Engineering
Manager of Licensing
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